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August 5, 2021 
 
 
Wendi Kern 
Email: wkern63@gmail.com 
 
 
RE: State Pit; DRMS File No. M-1990-112; Weed Control Complaint 
 
 
Dear Wendi Kern, 
 
The State Pit (M1990-112) has a current Weed Management Plan that was part of Technical Revision 2 
and was approved in November 2018. In response to the complaint about weeds at the State Pit the 
operator has conducted mowing and other approved weed management strategies per their approved 
plan. 
 
Please find attached to this letter photographic documentation of current conditions at the site. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure: Attachment 1 – Perimeter and Interior Photographs of State Pit 
   
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 

mailto:patrick.lennberg@state.co.us
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